		CASC - Central Atlantic Salt Collectors 

CASC would like to thank all those who are doing whatever they can to stop the spread of COVID-19.  In addition, we applaud all those who are working, volunteering, and donating during this pandemic.  

In light of the stay at home orders, CASC planned new ways to stay connected with each other and with our hobby.  On April 25, 2020, we had an online meeting that was very successful.  It was so successful that we are hoping to incorporate online connections for future meetings so those who are unable to attend in person can attend remotely.  We encourage you to join our club, wherever you live, using the membership form found elsewhere on this site.
 
Be well, stay safe.
